
Mr. and Mrs. George Krikorian 
1301 First Avenue 
Watervliet, New York 12189 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Krikorian: 

November 5, 1980 

We extend our appreciation for your gift of a quilt which we hope 
to make use of it in the winter. It was very kind of you indeed to 
have so remembered us. We also thank you for the toothbrush s you 
have given us. 

May God bless you and your loved ones for your thoughtfulness 
and generosity. 

st 

Prayerfully, 

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian 
Primate 


